
6th GRADE PARENTS 

 Your child must be immunized for Tdap and Meningitis before 7th grade. 

 Check with your child’s doctor now to see if the shots have already been given.   

 If the shots have been given, please send the record to school ASAP. 

 If the shots have not been given, please make arrangements to get the shots as 

soon as possible. 

Please send in the immunization records before the end of 6th grade:  

 Fax number: 410-969-5157 

 Nurse3343@aacps.org 

 Student may deliver to the office  

 

You are responsible for making sure the shot record is sent to school 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter! 

Please contact the School Nurse with any questions: 

Patricia Reddick, R.N. 

410-969-7000 
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